
Dear WTPS Community: 

Please be advised that the October 11th Board of Education Meeting has been 
rescheduled to October 18, 2022. This will allow the Board of Education to approve the 
referendum questions in the month of October, as we anticipate receiving final 
Department of Education state aid approvals in the coming week. 

I wish you a wonderful weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D. Litt. 
Superintendent of Schools 


